June 4, 1973

Mr. Haig Simsarian
128 Shippen Street
Weehawken, N.J., 07087

Dear Haig:

Thank you for your check for
$3000.- and your very kind words.

If it weren't for wonderful people
like you I couldn't have done what-
ever I have tried to do and continue
doing it.

I wish we had a few more like your-
self, acknowledging their pledge and
sending it without waiting for any
reminders. This is what I call

" Giving'". God bless you.

The above mentioneg check completes

your generous pledge of $10,000.- and

we: are enclosing a receipt for $3,000.-
Thank you once again and warmest regards.

Sincerely,

Haik Kavookjian

HK:bp
Encl. Rcpt. #5606



